
From: Toy, Deanna C 
Sent: 10/25/2012 6:26:25 PM 
To: jpt@cpuc.ca.gov (jpt@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); 

Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: Jack Fulcher's replacement 

Jonathon: 

I hope you are doing well. We met earlier this year to discuss non-tariffed products 
and services. I am aware that Jack Fulcher recently retired from the Energy Division 
and I'm sure his departure has been a great loss of talent and knowledge for you and 
the Energy Division. Though his seat is not yet cold, I am curious if you have found 
someone to assume Jack's responsibilities? I would be interested in meeting Jack's 
replacement and to chat with him/her and you about where PG&E has delivered 
benefits to customers through offering non-tariffed products and services. I look 
forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely, 

Deanna Toy 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
(415) 973-3362 ofc 

SB GT&S 0447518 
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